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Hunting program continues at Aquilla Lake through Whitney Lake Corps of Engineers 

FORT WORTH, Texas – The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers at Whitney and Aquilla Lakes 

has received notice from the Texas Department of Parks and Wildlife that as of May 31, 2006 

TDPW will terminate its lease to administer the wildlife hunting program on Aquilla Lake. 

Because of this change in management, hunters wanting to use public lands at Aquilla Lake 

will be required to contact the Corps at the Whitney Lake Office to register for a permit in order to 

hunt the public lands around Aquilla Lake.   

The Whitney Office is located below the dam off of Highway 22.  For more information contact 

the Whitney Lake Office at (254) 622-3332 or visit the Fort Worth District website at 

www.swf.usace.army.mil . 
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